

Travelbound

Coronavirus – Covid-19

Last updated: 6th April 2020

On the 5th April The Foreign and Commonwealth extended the advice against travelling overseas for an indefinite period.

Our team will be in contact with all groups due to travel until the 15th May. For groups unable to travel we are offering to defer the trip to an alternative date (this may be subject to price adjustment).

For groups who are unable to defer, we are kindly asking all our client schools and institutions to check with their own general insurers or local education authority as we understand that schools/institutions may have special cover in place for this type of unforeseen event.

We are waiting for clarification from ABTA who are in negotiation with the government regarding the existing Package Holiday Regulations. When we know the outcome of this we will be in contact. We are expecting this information in the near future.

For those booked to travel after the 16th May we ask that you maintain your booking as we continue to monitor the situation. Should you choose to cancel your booking then normal booking conditions will apply.

We thank you for your patience and understanding in these difficult and unprecedented times,

The Travelbound Team